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Dear Chair Guzman:

SUBJECT: REDESIGN OF THE SOUTH MAUI GYMNASIUM IN KIHEI
TO A MULTI-PURPOSE CENTER (EAR-16)

As requested in your letter dated February 20, 2015, attached is the updated floor
plan for the South Maui Community Park Recreation Center. Revisions were made to the
plan presented at your Committee’s meeting on October 28, 2014 as a result of the

community meeting held later that evening.

The project is currently in the design development stage. We are working with the
design team on ensuring that the new facility meets the State and County Owned High

Occupancy Buildings design criteria for Enhanced Hurricane Protection.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact
me or Robert Halvorson, Chief of Planning and Development, at Ext 7387.

Sincerely,
KA'ALA BUENCONW
Director of Parks and Recreation
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c Brianne Savage, Deputy Director
Robert Halvorson, Chief of Planning & Development
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